
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sent by post 

 

Monday 1st March 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Year 6 student, 

 

Welcome to the Broadoak family! 
 
Thank you for choosing Broadoak Academy for your secondary school place. We are really looking 
forward to getting to know all about you before you join us in September.  
 
Over the next few months you will receive more information from us about what happens next. In the 
meantime, please find enclosed our welcome booklet and our latest newsletter for you to find out 
more about Broadoak. 
 
We know this is an important step for you, so we will work closely with your primary teachers and 
your parents/carers to make it successful and happy. 
 
If you have any questions please get in touch with us by email to transition@broadoakacademy.clf.uk 
or call 01934 422000. 
 
The whole Broadoak Academy team is really looking forward to meeting you soon. 
 
With our very best wishes. 
 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Ms K McGillycuddy 

Principal  

Broadoak Academy 

mailto:transition@broadoakacademy.clf.uk

